
Election Special 2015 

 

With a General Election scheduled for Thursday May 7th 2015, we have approached the three 

largest political parties to produce a statement as to "What will you do for education in Dudley were 

your party to win the forthcoming General Election and gain control at Westminster?" Each was set 

the same task and timescale and all have adhered to the requirements we set. 

 

The statements themselves are accessible by clicking on the following links:- 

 

Conservative Statement 

 

Labour Statement 

 

Liberal Democrat Statement 

 

As an Association we remain strictly non-political and so will refrain from commenting about any one 

statement, but we do believe that each of us should have the opportunity to review these 

statements, whether or not they influence our voting pattern, but equally as a means of comparing 

what actually happens as against what was intended to happen. 

 

We hope that you find this useful. 


